
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winner: Shahid Masood 

Shahid was nominated by the tenant of the property and a member of the SES Management Team. 

Shahid was engaged on a property inspection with his Supervisor, being shown around the premises 

by the tenant as part of the site audit. It was reported there had been several recent thefts from the 

site largely attributed to trespassers entering the site via the perimeter fencing.  

Shahid then noticed that one of the perimeter gates was insecure and didn’t have a padlock. He 

reported this to the tenant who was not aware of the situation and who reported it immediately to 

their site security for remedial action. He then commented that this was the first time anyone had 

highlighted any improvement needs and as a result would be instigating weekly security checks, 

thanking Shahid for his help.  

Shahid’s supervisor then wrote: “I personally would like to nominate Shahid for his attention to detail. 

Shahid’s observation highlighted a breach of security, this will implement positive changes for the 

company’s security checks going forward.” 

His Manager wrote: “Whilst our inspectors are there to complete an inspection, collecting 

documentation and ensuring compliance, checking for security weak spots is not part of the job. Shahid 

always goes above and beyond in supporting tenants any way he can, not just for the safety of the 

infrastructure of the railway but also the safety of the tenants livelihood. In this case, the tenant could 

not thank him enough, which we feel he needs to be commended for. He really is an asset to the 

property team” 

Shahid is highly commended for his professionalism and attention to detail.  

 

 

 


